
 

Sports Day 2022 

Sports Day is back!  

Our annual Sports Day finally kicked off this year but in unusual fashion. This year, Sports Day was planned 

by the Year 5’s, who organised the whole afternoon under the watchful eye of Castle Hill staff. The children of 

Castle Hill participated in a variety of events which included: obstacle challenges, relay races and individual 

races. It was amazing to see many children taking part showing great determination and resilience.  

The afternoon went smoothly and huge congratulations to our GREEN team who won by a small margin.  

Thank you to all the parents and friends of Castle Hill who were able to support on the day and for all the 

parents who came to support their children and the school in such a wonderful event.  

We cannot wait to do it all again next year! 


